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Dear Team, 

Thank you for participating in the No Offseason Tournaments! We look forward to 

creating a memorable, family-oriented experience for your entire team and their 

family members and friends who join us.  For those that cannot join us, we now 

offer LiveBarn on all of our fields!  Family and friends can watch live and on 

demand! 

To ensure a positive experience, please take a few moments to read through this 

welcome packet in its entirety. It contains information on important dates, 

policies, and expectations crucial for your team to know prior to your arrival. 

Again, we would like to express our appreciation to your team for being a part of 

our tournament. We look forward to meeting your team and watching all the 

great action on our fields! 

 


